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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         
                       ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
Newsletter number 28  


 
        7th May 2015
Choir Performance
Our school choir will be singing in assembly on Friday morning in preparation for the performance at Glossopdale the same afternoon. The children will be singing a medley from Mary Poppins and we wish them luck in the performance.
Quiz Night – Wednesday 20th May 

Everyone is welcome to our family quiz night, entry £2 per person including food. We will be serving chilli, chips and hotdogs. Maximum of four adults to a team with no limit on children (as long as you can get them round your table!).  Please book for your family at the office, small teams can be put together to make larger ones on the night. 
E Safety Update

The NSPCC has asked 600 primary school children what information they needed to stay safe online. More than 80% said they needed to know more about privacy settings on mobile apps and games. The survey coincides with an update to the Net Aware guide which keeps parents informed of issues around social media sites and online platforms popular with their children. 12 new sites have been added to NetAware which now has over 60 social networking sites, apps and games which children use.

DCC also recommend using www.commonsensemedia.org  which allows you to explore media by age, uses a traffic light system for ease of use, informs parents what they need to know about the media in question and what the child can learn from the media. www.Thinkuknow.co.uk also offers good advice about internet safety. I hope you find this information useful.
Lyme Park Trip
Your child should have brought home a letter about our trip to Lyme Park on Tuesday 9th June, if you have not received one please ask at the office. This is a whole school trip and all the classes, including nursery, will be participating so please record all of your children on the one permission slip. Each class will be doing a different activity suitable for their age group. 
Messy Church 
On Sunday 10th May families are invited to URC to share Jesus’ message through craft activities, games, songs and a shared meal. There will be a warm welcome and some very nice home–made cakes.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher
